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COVID-19: letter to TAFE NSW 

The CPSU NSW wrote to the TAFE NSW Managing Director on 17 March 2020 to begin a dialogue with 

the organisation on its response to the COVID-19 pandemic. The union sought to be consulted on what 

contingency plans are being developed to support staff effected by COVID-19. In particular, provisions 

relating to how staff, including casuals, will be paid if: In particular, provisions relating to how staff, including 

casuals, will be paid if: 

• They are excluded from workplace/placed in quarantine 

• Who have caring responsibilities or who have transport disruptions  

• The workplace is closed 

• If they exhaust sick leave because of COVID 19 

Please follow the link to our letter HERE. 

NSW Health and Federal Department of Health Advice 

In relation to health standards, the CPSU NSW sought confirmation that current NSW Health and Federal 

Department of Health protocols are being adhered to. They can be viewed HERE and HERE.  

Join the CPSU NSW 

Not a member? JOIN the CPSU NSW HERE. 

Contact the CPSU NSW 

Industrial Officer  

Matt Drake-Brockman mdrake-brockman@psa.asn.au   

Organisers 

Shane Jobberns sjobberns@psa.asn.au   

Chris Bird cbird@psa.asn.au  

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://www.cpsunsw.org.au
https://www.facebook.com/cpsunsw
https://cpsunsw.org.au/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/200317_FaurbyS_COVID-19-Contingency-Planning-and-Workforce-Management_CN-129342.pdf
https://www.health.nsw.gov.au/Infectious/diseases/Pages/coronavirus.aspx
https://www.health.gov.au/news/health-alerts/novel-coronavirus-2019-ncov-health-alert/coronavirus-covid-19-news-and-media
cpsunsw.org.au/join
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